

Office of President 309-796-5301 www.bhc.edu

> Mr. William Albracht 3032 Cherrywood Drive Bettendorf, IA 52722

Dear Mr. Albracht,

April 26, 2018

Congratulations on being chosen to receive the Distinguished Alumnus Award from the Illinois Community College Trustees Association. On behalf of Black Hawk College, its students, faculty, administration and trustees, it is a privilege to acknowledge your receipt of this honor.

Your valor and courage on the field of battle are certainly noteworthy, and your military service is most appreciated. I realize how important Black Hawk College became to you after you returned from Vietnam. You have consistently voiced appreciation for the college and the role it played in your education and in your life. Thank you for remembering Black Hawk College. Your selection as a distinguished community college alumnus in the state of Illinois could not be more deserved.

Thank you,

Interim President John S. Erwin, Ph.D.